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Once again, our legislature is wasting their time adding more regulations to the 

agricultural community. There are already many safety regulations in place including 

OSHA. Why make tougher regulations for farmers and ranchers than for other 

businesses?? Everyone loves their food, but more farmers and ranchers are retiring 

and selling their properties due to the onerous regulations of this state! Also, Oregon 

is an at will state! It is an 'employee market'! Employers are not going to get rid of 

employees that are doing their jobs! This seems like a total overreach! NO on HB 

2548!  


